
December 28, 2017 

Gwen R. Pinson 
Executive Director 
KY Public Service Commission 
PO Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Re: Case No. 2017-00397 
Laurel County Water District No.2 

Dear Ms. Pinson: 

RECEI ED 

FEB 01 Z018 

PIJBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Per instructions included in the PSC Order issued to the Laurel County Water District 
No.2 on October 26, 2017, please be advised that construction of the 2017 Water System 
Improvements will begin on January 8, 2018. 

Should you need additional information, please advise. 

Sincerely, 

1:: 1.- 11t-k11 
Lee Mudd, P.E. 
Project Engineer 

/jim 

cc: Roy Wayne Jenkins, Chairman 
Laurel County Water District No. 2 
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